Library Emergency Closure Update

Dear Patrons,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, due to unforeseen
circumstances, our library will be closed temporarily for emergency reasons. This decision was
made to ensure the safety and well-being of our community.

The closure will take effect immediately and we anticipate reopening on [reopening date]. We
will keep you updated with any changes to this timeline.

During this time, we encourage you to explore our online resources available on our website. If
you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at
[email address].

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time.

Sincerely,
The Library Team



